Dear Friends of Hikes and Mathematics,

You are cordially invited to our 10th mathematical hike planned **on October 14th 2017.** Meet **at 9:02 at bus stop "Křivánkovo náměstí" in Žebětín (bus number 52)**. The hike is 17 km long - we will follow a yellow path to Omice through Tetčice. We will return to Brno by train.

We'd be very happy if you could join us, as it is a great opportunity for students and employees of our department to spend time together. We are planning our next hikes on 25th of November, 16th of December. More info, photos and chronicle <a href="here">here</a>. (in Czech)

Jana Bartoňová and Jonatan Kolegar, organizers Jan Slovák, Director of the Department of Mathematics and Statistics